
Construction activities have begun for Moriah Energy Center, a liquified natural gas (LNG) 
storage facility, located on Helena Moriah Road. To enhance service reliability, natural 
gas from Dominion Energy’s system will be liquefied on site, stored in the facility and 
converted back into natural gas during periods of high demand. 

Safety is our top priority. Work will be conducted in accordance with industry best 
practices to ensure the protection of the community, our workers and the environment. 
We invite you to join us for a tele-town hall where subject matter experts will answer 
questions about the project. 

	 Date:	 Thursday, June 20, 2024  
	 Time: 	 7-8 p.m.    
	 Call:	 (855) 756-7520; Ext.108075#
 
For more information about Moriah Energy Center, 
scan the QR code or visit:  
DominionEnergy.com/MoriahEnergyCenter.  

Questions? MoriahEnergyCenter@DominionEnergy.com

We invite you to join us for a Tele-Town Hall

Moriah Energy Center


